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REPORT 
Regular Council Meeting 

· ·19ao November· 1.7 · · · · · 

Ft1-£.: 13-3 

TO: MEMBERS" OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL 

RE: 1980 CANADIAN OLYMPIC TEAM 

,A short time ago, I received a letter from the 

Canadian Olympic Association urging that tribute be paid 
in some way by our community to the Burnaby ~ers ·of the 
1980 Canadian Olympic Team who "would have gone" to the 

Moscow Games if it were not for the abnormat circumstances 

at the time. 

In resp,nse to this request, I would advise Council 
that I took the opportunity of recommending to the Burnaby 
Chamber of Commerce that our athletes . be suitably recognized 
at the Chamber's Second Annual Sport Recognition D~nner in 

the Sheraton-Villa Inn on ·Thursday, November 13th, with the 

cost of the dinner tickets at $30. each to be absorbed by 

the municipality. 

Arrangements were then made for the preparation of 

Certificates of Appreciation to be presented by ·myself on 
behalf of the Municipal Council and citizens of Burnaby, 
together with a Burnaby Lapel Pin. 

The names of the 1980 Canadian Olympic Team Members 

in the Burnaby area are as follows: 
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Jeremy Abbott Canoeing 
Hugh Fisher II 

Alwyn Morris ·· " 
Ina deLure Rowing 
Debbie Brill Track & Field 
David Steen " II 

Margaret Savage Swimming 

This is for the information of Council. 

submitted, 

David M. Mercier, 
MA Y O R . 
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